
 

 
 

 
General Manager  

Northern Beaches Council 

PO Box 82 

Manly NSW 1655  

October 26
th  

2020 

 

DA2020/0820  

 

87 Alexandra Crescent Baview 

Alterations and Additions to Existing Dwelling 
 

Attn: Penny Wood 

 

Dear Penny, 

 

Further to your letter dated 14
th

 October 2020, please find attached revised plans in response to 

engineering feedback.  

 

The proposed second carport and retaining wall has been repositioned to be perpendicular to the 

street with turning templates shown for a B85 vehicle. Proposed car space and driveway have been 

designed in accordance with Council’s DCP21 Part B1 ad B3, and AS 2890.1-2004. 

 

Should you require any further information please contact our office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lindsay Little and Associates 

S. Harmon 

Architect Reg No. 7436           

 

 

 

 


